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Rule of the Week 
I behave in a proper manner around the 

school 

Book Rental 
Book Rental for next year remains at €75.  We are now 

accepting payments in the office.  The office will be open 
next week and reopens on Monday 25th August. 

6th Class Graduation 
6th class pupils will graduate from St Thomas SNS on 
Wednesday.  There will be a Graduation Ceremony in 
the school hall at 10.00am.  This will be followed by a 

little reception in the school garden. 

Garden Party 
Our Garden Party was a great success today—many thanks 

to Ms Moloney and all her helpers who organised this 
wonderful event for everyone and many thanks to the 

parents/guardians who came along. 

Dublin Bus Winners 

Congratulations to Aoife O’Connor, Tori Short Gray, Holly 
Donovan and Chloe White who were the Dublin Bus Art 

winners who received their prizes at a ceremony in 
Fettercairn last Friday. 

Retirement 

If you have a uniform or school tracksuit you no longer 
need—you might consider donating it to us please.  We 

will make sure it goes to a good home.  You will be 
helping another family and recycling at the same time.  

They can be left in any tie this week. 

School Holidays 

Pupils will get their holidays 
this Friday 28th June at 

12.00—They may bring in their 
own snacks on that day. 

 
 

School re-opens for pupils on 
Thursday 28th August when 
pupils will be in school from 
10.00—12.00 and on Friday 

29th August pupils will be in 
from 9.00—12.00am.   

 
 

Please remember that children 
should NOT be on the school 
premises when the school is 
closed or during the school 

holidays. 

Uniforms 

We are very sorry to see Eileen Haydar retire on Friday 
after 20 years of dedication and commitment as a 

Special Needs Assistant to the pupils of St Thomas 
SNS.  During that time Eileen worked with many 

teachers/pupils and we all think very highly of her.  We 
wish her good health and happiness in the years ahead. 

Active Schools Week was a terrific success.  Children 
got involved in a huge range of activities—organised by 

Ms Flynn.  A special thank you to the parents who 
organised and ran the Buntus Games every day. 

Active Schools Week 

Thank You 
Thank you to all the parents who helped out in any 

way during the year.   Lisa will be back in 
September and has lots and lots of ideas for 

involving parents in school life.  I know Lisa will be 
looking for volunteers next year.  Thank you for all 
of your support and cooperation during the year.  

If you have any suggestions for improvement 
please let us know.  We hope you all have a safe 

and enjoyable summer. 


